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Welcome Brothers to a new and exciting fraternal
year, my third as your Grand Knight.  First let me
thank all of the Officers who have served during
my terms and those serving with me this year.
And thanks to all of you who have helped our
Council in our many service activities.

This is our first Council newsletter for the year 2020 - 2021. Hopefully, it will be one of many. Your
contribution to our newsletter is most welcome.

I want to announce our Officers for this
Fraternal Year. Welcome & congratulations to all!

Grand Knight, Len Langino

Financial Secretary, Greg Gast

Deputy Grand Knight, Charles Smith

Chancellor, Ken Reynolds

Recorder, William Piedra

Treasurer, Jim Rabideau

Advocate Constante,  (Sal) Salvador

Warden, James Furey

Inside Guard, Luis Anaya

Outside Guard, Herbert Mace
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Trustee, Fred Topor

Trustee, Sam Milazzo

Chaplain Rev., John McGoldrick

Lecturer Deacon, Greg Horton

Contact any of us at any time.  You will find our
email addresses on the Council 6988 website.

We look forward working with our new Rector Fr. Gavin Badway and second-
term Chaplain Fr. John.  We see good things ahead! Looking forward to having
you join our many works.

Although there is uncertainty due to coronavirus
pandemic,  we are scheduling two dinner events.
The events are tentatively scheduled for
November and January.  More information will
follow in the month’s ahead.

Our FIA teams are established and working on
program development.  Key members include:

Program Director Charles Smith

Faith Director Deacon Greg Horton

Community Director William Piedra

Life Director Joe Johnston

Family Director Deacon David Zanotelli

When you have questions regarding service
activities, please contact these Brothers via email.
We need your help to be successful.  The work is

both fun and rewarding.
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During this time of crisis, in the midst of the
coronavirus pandemic, our Council is increasingly

engaged in the following:
Support Our Brother Knights

Support of Our Parish

Support for Our Community

Feeding the Hungry and working with the Parish
Food Pantry

If you, or a Brother Knight are in need, please call
or email any of our Officers to discuss assistance.

Stay safe.

Leave No Neighbor Behind


